
TĪRAMAROA
Kia ora Whānau,

Term 2 2024

 
Welcome back to Term 2! We hope you all had a safe and happy break
It was great to catch up and connect with parents and students at our conferences last term.
The home school partnership is really important to making sure that our students continue to
improve inside and outside the classroom.

We have an action packed term planned. Our students will continue their amazing learning in
literacy and numeracy with some amazing sprints in Science based around Medicine and its
history. We also have natural disasters sprint based around New Zealand History as well.

A reminder that we will be sending learning posts home on HERO. I know our students really
love to be able to talk to you about their learning (including what they are doing at the
technology center). The purpose of these posts is to share a snapshot of the learning that is
taking place in class over a variety of curriculum areas. Some classes will send home multiple
posts home a term others will only send home one learning slide show. We would love to see
you connect with this learning as this is posted.

A reminder that we have the Clearview School Cross Country on Thursday 17th May at 9am.
We are looking forward to watching our students participate in physical activity be that on the
competitive or non competitive track. Class rooms would have already started training for this
so please make sure your child has suitable footwear with them.

We will be attending the Activation Spectacular this term which is run by the Selwyn Sports
Trust. This is a new version of the Winter Sport that we used to attend. Every Friday from the
7th June finishing on Friday 28th June. All students will be leaving school at 11.45am to walk
to either Foster Park or Selwyn Aquatic Centre. This will be a sports taster lesson of 20 minutes
for each of the 16 sports involved. More information to come. A small fee of $10 is charged for
this amazing programme.

Kind regards,
Brayden Johnson - Team Leader
braydenj@clearview.school.nz



NTS...

Upcoming costs..
Activation Spectacular - $10

Technology - $25

COME JOIN US AT
OUR HUI’S

REMINDERS...

School uniform - please

ensure proper school

uniform is worn to school

each days. If  your child

needs to wear an

alternative item of

clothing please send a

note or email to their

teacher. 

Please make sure that you

are only wearing PE

uniform on the days that

your class has P.E (this

will  be advised by

Homebase teachers).

Regular school uniform is

required on days where PE

is not being taught

CROSS COUNTRY 

      Thursday May 17th from     

      9:15am starting from the 

       clearview fields. 

Tāiri and Tiramaroa teams will be holding a joint hui’s this
term.

Parents, caregivers and whanau are invited to attend and
join in celebrating the learning that has been taking place in
our teams and the successes of our students. 

Huis will start at 9:05am
Friday 25th May 
Friday 21st June

Need to email one of us?
Email address format is:
first name,  initial of surname @clearview.school.nz
Eg braydenj@clearview.school.nz

CAMP REMINDER
This is a very early heads-up that we have camp in
Tīramaroa this year in Term 4. Our students are lucky to
attend Waipara Adventure Centre for a 3-day camp. 
We also intent to have procing out to you this term to make
things easier. 

November 4th-6th Homebase 34/35 (Mrs Molloy and Mrs
Millar)
November 18th- 20th Homebase 36/37 + HB 30 Year 8's
(Mrs Tamati, Miss Young & Mr J’s Year 8's) 
November 20th - 22nd Homebase 32/33 + HB30 Year 7's
(Miss Barr, Mr Wood & Mr J’s Year 7's)

This is an early heads up for
our Year 8 Students and
families. 
The annual Dine and Dance at
Twiggers Restaurant will be on
Thursday 28th November
2024. More info to follow
closer to the time. 

YEAR 8 
DINE AND DANCE 


